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Wednesday, 2nd April 2025                                                                           SWS/ACD/2025-26/3 

  

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

As we begin the new session, we are excited to announce the house activities for the month of April 
2025. 
 
We believe that co-curricular activities play a vital role in the holistic development of our students. These 
activities are designed to foster teamwork, leadership, and healthy competition among students. 
 
For the month of April, the following house activities have been planned: 
 
04th April ( House Meet/JAM) 
 
Class 3  - Introduce yourself in a creative manner (in a minute). You can use a prop too. 
 
Class 4 - If I were a ………. (speak for a minute) 
 
Class 5 –My Goals and Dreams (Speak for 2 minutes) 
 
 
11th April  ( Baisakhi)  
 
Class 3 - Intra class English Poem Recitation. The poem can be recited on the theme Baisakhi. 
 
Class 4   Collage Making – Create a collage using images and materials that represent the harvest 
festival. 
 
Class 5 – Write the history and significance of Baisakhi in about 100 words. Mention its values / 
traditions associated with Baisakhi. 
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25th April ( Earth day) 
 
Class 3 – The shortlisted students from Round-1 will recite in the final round on the theme “Earth Day”. 
 
Class 4 – Slogan writing Competition themed on Environmental Conservation.  Incorporate illustrations 
along with a suitable caption or slogan that conveys the message of environmental conservation. 
 
Class 5 – Best out of Waste – Design a piece of art with recycled material with plastic bottles, 
cardboard, newspaper, etc. (waste material)  
 
 
We encourage all students to participate actively in these events and support their respective houses. 
The details of the events, including rules and guidelines, will be shared with the students through their 
class teachers. 
 
We look forward to your continued support and cooperation in making this session a successful and 
memorable one for our students. 
 
Warm regards 

 
 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


